
Regional Express (Rex) is offering selected applicants a place in the Rex Pilot Cadet programme. 
All suitable applicants will undergo special selection procedures to qualify as a Rex Cadet training 
at Australian Airline Pilot Academy (AAPA). Assistance with flying training and employment 
within the Rex Group will be available upon satisfactory completion.

The commencement date for the cadet intake in 2015 is projected to be:
 

Rex018: 19th January 2015 
 
 
Applications are now open. For more information and to submit your application, please visit 
the Rex website:
http://www.rex.com.au/cadetpilot/Default.aspx
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